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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the February weekend we would like to offer our thanks to our whole school 

community for the positive way in which remote learning has been approached. We offer this thanks 

to our children, our parents and carers, our teachers, support staff, clerical staff, nursery staff, 

janitor, dinner ladies and cleaners for all the hard work that has ensured such a successful term. 

We are also genuinely grateful for all the messages of support that we have received which continue 

to lift our spirits.  

Holiday Dates 

Tomorrow, Friday 5th is a school holiday as is Monday 8th, Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th (in-

service). School will be closed to all children and we will return to remote learning and key worker 

provision on Thursday 11th. 

Update on returning to school building 

You will no doubt be aware that the Scottish Government has announced plans for Nursery and P1-3 

children to begin returning to schools and early years establishments over the next few weeks. We 

will update you with all relevant information as soon as we have received further guidance. 

Sacramental Preparation 

Parents of children in Primaries 3, 4 and 7 have been issued with a letter and a survey this week for 

us to begin to gather information. We ask that all parents in these year groups complete the survey.  

 

 

Please continue to get in touch with either of us or Mrs Gibb here via the form system rather than 

through the Headteacher school mail for the time being. The form is also available on the school 

website. 

Please continue to keep our whole school community in your prayers. 

Thank you for all your continued support. We hope you have a peaceful and relaxing holiday 

weekend. 

Mrs Hamilton and Mrs Henderson, 

Depute Headteachers. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKTDuSgv3lU1OgtjeJ-xiX7JUMFZHSjRRT0JWUjJINkpOVzhKMDc5TkxYRCQlQCN0PWcu

